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 The folks who dreamed up this measure clearly are not renters. But I am. In the 

current housing environment, cutting our time in half to save up, find a new home and 

move out is only going to add to the unhoused population in Oregon. Landlords might 

not care, but you should. Please oppose this measure. 


